Financial crises in the US and Europe and new developments in the FinTech space have highlighted the tight connections between financial markets and the macroeconomy and have emphasized the new roles of monetary policy. The NBER will host a meeting at the Summer Institute on Macro, Money and Financial Frictions to study these connections. The meeting will take place on Wednesday July 10 and the morning of Thursday July 11, 2019, during the week in which Monetary Economics, International Finance/Macro and Asset pricing will be also meeting. We will have joint sessions with each of these programs and hope that researchers from these programs will be able to attend to boost the synergies among the different groups.

A non-exhaustive list of topics that would be suitable for examination at the conference includes:

- Models that integrate financial frictions into macro and monetary economics

- New forms of digital and e-money and the role of FinTech 

- Theoretical and empirical analyses of financial crises and systemic risk

- Models of optimal macroprudential regulation and its interaction with conventional and unconventional monetary policy.

- International capital flows and macroprudential policy, especially in the context of emerging markets

- Sovereign debt crises and their link to the financial sector.

- Analyses of the scope for international coordination of monetary and financial-regulatory policy.

- Theoretical and empirical analyses of the connections between financial innovation, economic growth, and financial stability.

We are interested in both theoretical and empirical papers, and aim to have a mix of papers from finance, macro, monetary and international economics specialists.  If you have a paper that you think might be appropriate for this workshop, please upload a copy here: https://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19MEFM.

The papers to be included in the workshop will be selected on the basis of a completed draft or long abstract to be submitted by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019. Final versions of the papers will be due on June 26, 2019.

Looking forward to seeing you at the MEFM meeting,

Markus Brunnermeier, Arvind Krishnamurthy, and Guillermo Ordonez.

